
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE clarification of Board action of November 23, 2021, (C.42) with Sodexo, Inc., a
corporation, to correct the contractor's name and business type as Sodexo America, LLC, a
limited liability company, with no change in the payment limit of $1,031,175 or term of
November 1, 2021 through October 31, 2023. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
Approval of this correction will not impact the originally approved contractual service
expenditures of up to $1,031,175 over a 2-year period, which will be funded 100% by
Hospital Enterprise Fund I revenues. 

BACKGROUND: 
Contra Costa Regional Medical Center (CCRMC) has been contracting with Sodexo
America, LLC since October 2007 to provide management and oversight of the Food and
Nutrition Services Unit at CCRMC. 

On November 23, 2021, the Board of Supervisors approved Contract #26-606-18 with
Sodexo, Inc., in an amount not to exceed $1,031,175, for the provision of management and
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oversight of the Food and Nutrition Services Unit at CCRMC for the period from
November 1, 2021 through October 31, 2023. 



BACKGROUND: (CONT'D)
The purpose of this Board Order is to clarify the error from the previous Board Order where
the name of the contractor should have read Sodexo America, LLC instead of Sodexo, Inc.

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
If this correction is not approved, the contractor’s legal status will remain incorrect.


